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I oppose SB1198. It is completely wrong to export the legislative power to ban 

products over to an unelected state agency. This gives the agency too much power 

and is complete government overreach, plus it takes away citizen rights. Additionally, 

product bans will lead to more of these products being purchased on-line and thus 

Oregon will miss out on the tax on these products. Please vote NO on SB1198. 

 


